Clara Barton School PTO
100 Crosswicks Street
Bordentown, NJ 08505

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Clara Barton Teachers and Staff:

We will be voting on the budget and electing the 2022-23 Executive Board Officers at the next
meeting of the Parent Teacher Organization to be held in the Clara Barton School Library on
Monday, June 6 at 7:00pm. We will also be discussing Committee Chairperson positions. Nominations
will be taken from the floor at the June 6th meeting for all positions. Members of the Clara Barton PTO
are all entitled to vote. If you are not a member and would like to become one, you can join the PTO at
the June 6th meeting.

Below is a list of the Nominating Committee’s Recommendations for the 2022-23 Executive Board
Members and available Committee Chairperson positions. According to the By-laws and Constitution
of the Clara Barton PTO, the Nominating Committee must recruit members for the officer positions.

We currently have one open position for Recording Secretary. Hard copies of the budget and
positions will be available at the meeting or upon request.

Executive Board Members and Committee Chairpersons play an important role in the success of our
Parent Teacher Organization. By having many volunteers help in small ways, we accomplish great
things! Field trips are funded, student classroom supplies are provided, new books are purchased for the
classrooms and library. Family nights such as the Family Fun Night, the Halloween Spooktacular,
Breakfast with Santa, and Sweetheart Dance along with other community building events are also
produced. If you have never seen the PTO budget, you will be fascinated by what is accomplished!

If you would be interested in being on the Executive Board or being a chairperson or co-chairing with a
friend, please come to the meeting or contact a member of the Nominating Committee. New faces and
fresh ideas are always welcome!

Thank you for your continued support of the Clara Barton PTO. We look forward to seeing you at this
June 6th meeting.

Sincerely,
The CBS PTO Nominating Committee
Nominating Committee’s Recommendations for the 2022-23 Executive Board Members:

Barbara Seifert , By-Laws Officer
Marybeth Evans, President

Janice Nosek, Vice-President

Jaime Gangone, Treasurer

Rachael Graham , Corresponding Secretary
OPEN POSITION, Recording Secretary



